
LAMBERTVILLE COMMUNITY ADVISORY TEAM 
MEETING HIGHLIGHTS 

JUNE 17, 2020 
 
 
The first meeting of the Lambertville Community Advisory Team (“CAT”) was held on June 17, 2020.  The 
following items were discussed at the organizational meeting of the CAT: 
 

1. Each member provided a summary of their background including where they have worked, their 
community involvement and the reason(s) why they wanted to be a member of the CAT. 

2. The CAT mission statement was read. 
3. It was determined that the regular monthly meetings will be held on the first Thursday of the 

month from 6:00 – 8:00 PM.  The meetings well be held virtually. 
4. There was a discussion about the date and time for a second monthly meeting, but no decision 

was made.  The fourth Monday of the month was recommended.  A final decision will be made at 
the CAT meeting on July 2, 2020. 

5. Because of the timeframe set forth in the recent ruling from Judge Miller and the City’s 
commitment to focus on community engagement around community development in 2020, the 
CAT’s primary focus during 2020 will be the City’s Affordable Housing Obligations.  

6. The overview of the City’s facility evaluation process will be the next major focus of the CAT. 
7. At the present time CAT is considering 3 subcommittees: 

• Public Engagement 
• Design/Zoning 
• Environment 

8. Discussions about these subcommittees included methods to effectively engage all members of 
the public during the period of virtual meetings, how to provide an understanding of the financial 
issues relating to these topics in a method which is understandable to the community, possible 
experts who can provide information to the CAT about various issues relating to the Police Station 
site (i.e. environmental issues, etc.). 

9. A request was made for a volunteer(s) to be the Secretary of the CAT. 
 
The next regular meeting will be held virtually on Thursday, July 2, 2020.  We will also announce public 
meeting dates in the near future and those dates will be noticed. 
 


